
 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby informed that on the occasion of the 78
th

 Independence Day, the Flag hoisting 

ceremony will take place at our college premises on 15
th

 August (Thursday) 2024 at 11 a.m. 

 

In this regard, all teaching and non-teaching staff members, as well as students, are expected to 

 favorably represent the event. 

 

  

                                                         
                                                                                     (Dr. Amrita Dutta) 

                                                                               Principal 

                                                                                     Netaji Nagar College  

                                                                                                   
 

Copy to: 

1. College Website 

2. All  Classes   

3. Principal’s Notice Book 

4. Teachers’ Notice Book 

5. Non-Teaching Notice Book  

6. Students’ Notice Board 

7.  Students’ Union 
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